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EAN Scientific Panel on Pain Business Meeting 

The business meeting of the Scientific Panel on Pain dealt with the following points: 

- We discussed about the rejection of all the proposal submitted for the EAN2022 congress. In 

particular we revised the submitted proposals and the two co-chairs reported about the 

communications via email with the EAN president and the President of the Scientific Program 

Committee of the EAN2022 congress, Tony Marson. 

- We discussed the EAN 2023 congress proposals prepared by the SP on Pain members and 

prepared drafts of new proposals (with the aim to finalize them after the congress) 

- The co-chairs presented the SP on Pain participation in different activities. More specifically Andrea 

Truini described the role of the EAN in the VoT project on chronic pain launched by the European 

Brain Council and Martin Rakusa provide information on the current cooperation with the Societal 

Impact of Pain. During this Discussion the cooperation with patients’ association was particularly 

outlined    

- The President of the European Pain Federation participated in the meeting. She spoke about the 

importance of a close cooperation between the two Scientific Societies and proposed the preparation 

of common congress initiatives (e.g. the preparation of joint workshop proposals for the next EAN 

and EFIC congresses). 

- The co-chair Andrea Truini reported on the guidelines on neuropathic pain assessment. In 

particular, he reported that the guidelines are finalized and will be submitted to the European Journal 

of Neurology.  

- We discussed about Educational Activities (E-learning: Webinar Proposals, Content Proposals). In 

particular we emphasize that the management group members should provide materials for the 

educational activities. 
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